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Inspiring Minds / Igniting Hearts

2018 / 2019
"Let us love one another because love is from God"

Oh, so close!
The opening of school is right around the corner! We are quickly trying to finish
up the renovations and cleaning of the building so that we are ready for the return
of the students. The teachers start back on Monday morning and we have a full
week of meetings and professional development. We look forward to seeing
everyone at the Open House on Friday, August 24th from 1:00 - 2:30 pm.

As some families are aware the school's technology teacher decided on August
2nd to resign his position. With that late of notice, please note that as of today's
writing we do not have a teacher for that position. I am prayerful that a qualified
candidate will surface in the coming weeks. If you know someone who may be
interested and is qualified to teach, please have him/her send along a resume to
my attention.

One of the recommendations that came from the last school audit was to move all
school lunch payments to electronic payments. With that in mind, Holy Spirit has
contracted with a third party vendor, Boonli, for all lunch ordering. Please be sure
to look for information in your beginning of the year packet (available at the Open
House on 8/24) for setting up your family's account.

Another reminder: if you have a rising kindergartener or sixth grader or
are a new family to the school, all required medical forms must be
returned now. School law prohibits school attendance without the required
documentation. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Wild. 

On August 22nd at 7:00 pm the NEW family ice cream social sponsored by the
PTO will be held in the school gymnasium (note the change in venue). We invite
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001oM0fLe6_-kQ3UqUI3xx00RJH0ZBn_PoDxREOS0pyyPCxVU4FqdElmmnaqCQjuOM_KRQo5oe3ERMT3cz32ka0N7hNrfiaZIbG6PII7upZMKKUX8iJ2dv-QNxzBS7LNzoeyYQ7-o8pDeO7jxGdw0gJa39MO6CGhINPq028IAiVHYrjGeveuuhNGFphouRgxVBCeSZe63vrsMU=&c=&ch=


all new families (parents and children) to join us. There will be an opportunity for
new families to purchase used uniforms. 

Paperwork needed for the start of the school year will be available for pickup
during the August 24th Open House in order to give families the weekend to fill
out the many required forms. Please return all forms on Monday, August 27th.

 -Maureen Ashby
Principal

_________________________________________________

Schedule for Grades 1-8

Monday, August 27th: 

First Day of School 
11:30 am dismissal 
Morning Care Opens (please enter via Exit 11) 
Extended Day Opens (please pick up in the cafeteria) 

Tuesday, August 28th - Thursday, August 30th:

Regular 3:15 pm dismissal 
NO hot lunches served; allstudents must have a brown bag lunch

Friday, August 31st: 

9:00 am Mass 
11:30 am dismissal 
NO afternoon Extended Day

 ______________________________  

Schedule for Kindergarten 

Monday, August 27th: 

8:30 am Parent only meeting 

Tuesday, August 28th: 

First day for kindergarten students 



First day for kindergarten students 
Morning Care available (drop off via Exit 11) 
11:30 am dismissal
NO afternoon Extended Day 

Wednesday, August 29th and Thursday, August 30th: 

Full days - regular 3:15pm dismissal
Morning Care available (drop off via Exit 11) 
NO hot lunches served - allstudents must have a brown bag lunch 
Extended Day available (pick up via Exit 11) 

Friday, August 31st: 

9:00 am Mass 
11:30 am dismissal 
NO afternoon Extended Day

 ________________________________ 

Schedule for PreKindergarten 

Monday, August 27th: 

9:30 am Parent only meeting 

Tuesday, August 28th: 

Parent and student orientation 
9:00 - 9:45 am Students with last name A-L
10:00 - 10:45 am Students with last name M-Z 

Wednesday, August 29th: 

First day for Prekindergarten 
Morning Care available (drop off via Exit 11) 
11:30 am dismissal for ALL students 
No afternoon Extended Day available

Thursday, August 30th: 

Full day with regular 3:15 pm dismissal 
Morning Care available 
NO hot lunches served - all students must have a brown bag lunch 
Afternoon Extended Day available (pickup via Exit 11) 

Friday, August 31st: 



9:00 am Mass 
11:30 am dismissal 
NO afternoon Extended Day

 ________________________________ 

 

NEW FAMILY ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
Wednesday, August 22nd 

7:00pm 

The PTO cordially invites all new Holy Spirit families (parents
and children) to an ice cream social. Come and meet some of
our current families and PTO Executive Board members, and
get a little "leg up" before the start of the school year. 

There will be a used uniform sale that night for new families.

  ________ ______ ___________
   



  ________ ________ ___________
   

Uniform Ordering



________    ________ ___________
   

EXCITING NEWS!!!

Not only will Silver Knights be providing high quality chess
instruction at Holy Spirit in the coming year but now the company

will also offer a

 CODING CLUB

See the information below.



Click here to register for Chess Club

Click here to register for Coding
Club

  _______ ________ ___________
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  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   

 
Family Folder Flyers

The following flyers can be found on the website in the folder labeled
"August 16, 2018 "(or  CLICK HERE). For your convenience, some flyers are

repeated.

School Flyers:

1. Beginning of the year letter - 2018
2. Flynn O'Hara Ordering flyer
3. Silver Knights - chess club and coding club information

Parish Flyers:

1. St. Lucy Project food drive 
2. Parish Open House and Picnic
3. CYO Sports Sign-ups
4. RCIA classes flyer
5. Parish Blood Drive flyer

Community Flyers:

1. Girl Scouts information flyer

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001oM0fLe6_-kQ3UqUI3xx00RJH0ZBn_PoDxREOS0pyyPCxVU4FqdElmvRu6JcnDiK7-CaLdUaibvkf6dZNgLvrJF75-UGE3u0ChphiGgmA6Hs53-_T2iWWEnB7SpY2vH48FDoRgW5ErSSomYoYV8_zoYKoOibxZkYgEsEoVvPf7Dacqrj0PDtAqtUbVR4fRvwgpKnFEG5QGGwCztiFgwgVtCLuV45hcve3m-gjI4VyG3I=&c=&ch=


____________________ ____ ___________
   


